## Welcome

## TO FOURTH GRADE!

Dear SFA Family,

Welcome to fourth grade! My name is Mrs. Robinson. Many of you know me already, as I have been teaching fourth grade here at St. Francis since 2017.

Let me tell you a little about myself. I grew up in Philadelphia where I attended 12 years of Catholic School. Upon graduating from Temple, I taught in the School District of Philadelphia for many years. After living in Montgomery County for 18 years, I now live back in Philadelphia. I have two children, Shawn and Maria. They are all grown now, and Shawn just moved back to Philadelphia, but Maria currently lives in Ithaca, New York.

I had a great summer with my family, and I hope you did too. I want to hear all about it, so on the first day of school, please bring in an item to share with your classmates. It could be something you collected or bought, or even a picture or drawing of something you did this summer. Be ready to share! In addition, please bring the school supplies listed on the school website on the first day.

I am very excited to teach fourth grade at Saint Francis of Assisi again this year! You will be learning so many new things and working together with friends - and having fun! I can't wait to see you on September 4th so we can get started!

Sincerely, Mrs. Robinson









